Letter from Edmonton Alberta Avenue Business Revitalization Zone
Regarding the Appointment of a New Director
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ALBERTA AVENUE

BUSINESS ASSOCIATION
February 17, 2015

Stuart Kehrig

Senior Planner, Sustainable Development
City of Edmonton

1100, HSBC Bank Place

10250 101 Street NW

Edmonton, AB T5J 3P4

RE: Changes to 2015 Board of Directors

Hello Stuart,

Please be advised that Linda Kon from ATB Financial 116" Ave Branch has resigned from her role on the
Alberta Avenue Business Association Board of Directors due to her fransfer to the ATB Tofield Branch, which
is outside of our BRZ boundanes. There are 10 month’s remaining on her term and the remaining board has
unanimously nominated Abdirizk (Abdul) G. Farth of Iftin Tecnology Center, 11741 — 95" Street Edmonton,
Alberta T5G 1M1 located within our BRZ boundary.

We are seeking City of Edmonton City Council's support and approval for this interim appointment and look
forward to receiving confirmation.

Joachim Holtz, P.Magr

Executive Director

Alberta Avenue Business Association
T80-471-2602

Upstairs Office B
11739 - 88th Street NW Edmonton, AR T5B 3RE
‘hone TOOATLIG0E Fax TROATT.LIITE
www, alberta-avenue.com
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